
 

     
 
 
 

Friday 17th November 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have had many visitors in school this week to see the great teaching and learning happening at Place 
Farm.  Earlier in the week we had our trust safeguarding review, which was hugely positive.  Our 
safeguarding systems were found to be strong; pupils could speak confidently about the curriculum and 
how they are kept safe in school; our displays were found to be lively and engaging and we were 
celebrated for having well-developed pastoral support and a 
strong safeguarding team.  Much to be PROUD of! 

Children in Need day has been in full swing – thank you for 
any donations you were able to make to this worthy cause.  

We have our Parents’ Evenings next week on Monday and 
Tuesday.  Please do continue to book online if you have not 
already.  Online booking will close shortly, but you may 
contact the school office after this point to see if any 
appointments are available. 

The nativity this year will be ‘The Christmas Story’, performed by EYFS and Year 1 on Tuesday 19th and 
Wednesday 20th December at 9.15am.  More information will follow regarding tickets.  

If you have any questions relating to your child, or key messages for your class teacher, please do 
contact them via a message on Class Dojo, or using admin@placefarm.org.uk. 

Wishing you a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs McConnell 
Head of School  
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Upcoming Dates: 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

November 
20th November:  Parents’ Evening (3.45-7.30) – more information to follow 
21st November:  Parents’ Evening (3.45-5.30)  
23rd November:  Year 2 parents maths session 3:30pm in the hall  
                              Reading Café for 3KM -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                              2LA Haverhill library visit 
24th November: Year 6 Trip to Mosque 
30th November:  Reception 2023 Open Event for prospective Early Years parents 9.15am 
                              Year 1 parents maths session 3:30pm in the hall  
                              1ED Haverhill library visit 
                              Year 2 Great Fire of London day 
 
December 
4th December:    Year 1 Church visit 
7th December:    Reading Café for 4RG -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                              1ES Haverhill library visit 
13th December:  Year 3 Stone Age experience day 
14th December:  Reading Café for 4KM -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
                              Rainbow Haverhill library visit 
15th December:  Carols on the playground and Christmas in Day – more information to follow 
19th December:  EYFS and Year 1 Christmas Nativity  
20th December:  EYFS and Year 1 Christmas Nativity 
School term ends 21st December 
 
January 
3rd January:    PD Day – school closed 
4th January:   Spring terms starts – (Thursday)  
11th January: Reading Café for 5JG -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
18th January: Reading Café for 5CM -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
24th January: Year 6 Residential to Manor Adventure (until 26th January) 
 
 
February 
1st February:   Reading Café for 0AP -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
8th February:   Reading Café for 0LP -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
15th February: Reading Café for 6EJ -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
Half term: 19th-23rd February 
29th February: Reading Café for 6SL -  9:00-9:30 in school hall 
 



 

Uniform 
Please see below information relating to our school uniform, which is available on our school website.  
Now that we are in the second half of the autumn term, shirts and ties should be worn in Years 1-6 (rather 
than polo shirts). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

2SA Library Trip 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

Year 3 parent/carer maths workshop 
 

On Thursday, we held a maths parent workshop for Year 3 parents and carers. 
Thank you so much to all those who attended. During this session, we covered: what 

the children have been learning this term, how they are taught these concepts and 
ideas in class and how to support and reinforce this 

learning at home.  
 

We will be running a similar session for Year 2 
parents/carers on Thursday 23rd November and a 
session for Year 1 parents/carers on Thursday 30th 

November.     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Celebration Assembly 
 

A huge congratulations to all of the children who received a certificate in celebration 
assembly. 

   
 

 
Children in Need 

 
It has been fantastic to see so many children with accessories and clothing for 

representing Children in Need. Thank you so much for your donations and for the 
cakes that have been brought in for the cake sale. 

 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 
 



 

Flu Immunisation information 
This is the link for giving consent for your child to have the flu vaccine (mentioned in the poster below): 
https://eastanglia.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/suffolk 
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